
The Overture 
 

April-May 2018 
 
Hello Choir Families,  
Here we are in the last month of choir before summer 
break. Wow! Just a few more activities and one more 
performance for the year. I have dates for these, but 
first I must say Thank you! 
 
THANK YOU CHOIR FAMILIES!!!!! 
Your support made it possible for us to perform a 
wonderful cantata! I’m so proud of every child! They 
sang and spoke confidently and brought their 
characters to life with humor and a wonderful message. 
Hurray!! 
 
Now, here are those dates: 
 
*Pajama Day/ Stuffed Animal Day- May 3rd. Coziest 
choir day ever. 
*End-of-the- Year Party- May 17th. The kids choose the 
theme, so they’ll let you know soon. 
*Last Performance- May 20th. Please be here at 9:45. 
This is Pentecost Sunday, so wear red, if you have it. No 
robes for this performance. 
 


